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July 24, 2013 

Filed Electronically 
 
The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street N.E., Room 1A 
Washington, D.C. 20426 
 
 
RE: Errata Notice - Standards for Business Practices of Interstate Natural Gas Pipelines (Docket No. RM 96-1 

et al)  
 
 
 

Dear Ms. Bose: 
 

The North American Energy Standards Board ("NAESB") herewith submits this errata notice to the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission ("FERC" or "Commission") regarding the Report of the North American Energy Standards 
Board regarding NAESB WGQ Version 2.1 under RM96-1 (Report) filed by NAESB on July 23, 2013 in Docket 
No. RM96-1-000.  On page two of the Report in the second paragraph of the Version 2.1 Summary the Report states 
that transportation service provider’s proprietary code will utilize D-U-N-S® Numbers as a replacement for  
Location Common Codes.  This statement is incorrect and should be redacted from the Report.  The corrected report 
can be accessed from the following link:  http://naesb.org/pdf4/corrected_ferc072313_wgq_version_2.1_filing.pdf.  

Please feel free to call me at (713) 356-0060 or refer to the NAESB website (www.naesb.org) should you have any 
questions or need additional information regarding the NAESB WGQ Version 2.1 Standards. 
 
  Respectfully submitted, 
   

  Rae McQuade 
   
  Rae McQuade  
  President, North American Energy Standards Board 
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Standards for Business Practices )   Docket No. RM 96-1 et al 
of Interstate Natural Gas Pipelines )  

ERRATA NOTICE TO THE REPORT OF THE NORTH AMERICAN ENERGY STANDARDS BOARD 

The North American Energy Standards Board ("NAESB") is voluntarily submitting this errata notice to the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission ("FERC" or "Commission") regarding the Report of the North American Energy 
Standards Board regarding NAESB WGQ Version 2.1 under RM96-1 (Report) filed by NAESB on July 23, 2013 in 
Docket No. RM96-1-000.  On page two of the Report in the second paragraph of the Version 2.1 Summary the 
Report states that transportation service provider’s proprietary code will utilize D-U-N-S® Numbers as a 
replacement for Location Common Codes.  This statement is incorrect and should be redacted from the Report.    

The corrected report can be accessed from the following link: 
http://naesb.org/pdf4/corrected_ferc072313_wgq_version_2.1_filing.pdf. 

 


